
 

Pamlico Sail & Power Squadron based in Washington, NC 
  

WEEKEND CRUISE TO ORIENTAL 

July 7 to July 9  

  
 

Contact Oriental Marina & Inn at 252-249-1818 as early 

as possible to insure you can claim a slip.   
Website for more details: 

https://marinas.com/view/marina/2gc82nm_Oriental_Marina_and_Inn_Oriental_

NC_United_States 
 

The Marina does not have grills that could be used for a group potluck Friday. But we 

can use grills on our various boats and use the area of tables they have available for our 

group.   
 

A dinner is being planned at a local restaurant for Saturday evening.  But they need to 

know who is interested.  Barcos Food Company (used to be O Town) could 

accommodate our group.   
 

Day trippers are always very welcome, if you plan to road cruise to join the boaters, be 

sure to confirm your plans with Todd & Karen.   
 

Please let Tadd & Karen Herron know if you will be joining by boat or by 

car and if you want to be included in the Saturday evening dinner.  Email 

them at boatingactivities@pspsnc.com or text Tadd at 252-916-4832. 
 

Interested in a second destination? 

There are a few boaters that plan to leave Oriental on the 

morning of the 9th and continue on to the Beaufort Docks. 

See the Beaufort Cruise Flyer for more details on that destination! 
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